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         Tuesday 26th March 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Jacket Potato Option – Special Offer for Key Stage 2 Children 
 
We have an excellent take up for hot school meals in Key Stage 1 but less so in Key Stage Two.  Consultations 
have told us that this is mainly due to price. To ensure that all children have access to hot school meals we 
have decided to offer a significantly reduced cost option for children in Key Stage Two who are not eligible 
for Free School Meals. 
 
After the Easter holidays you will be able to order a jacket potato, salad from the salad bar and a piece of 
fruit or yoghurt for your child for just £1.00 a day. This is a separate option to the current jacket potato 
ordering option on Wisepay which will still be charged at £2.40.     Each day there will be a choice of 
fillings,  these will be cheese, cheese and beans, beans and tuna.  Your child will be able to request which 
filling they would like daily therefore the filling doesn’t need to be pre-ordered. 
 
To order this jacket potato option please log into Wisepay and follow the link on the home page, the first 
week for ordering is called ‘KS2 Jacket Potato Option - Tuesday 23rd April to Friday 26th April 

2019’.  Then click on the bold print ‘Jacket Potato Ordering’ and click on each day that you require a meal 
and confirm.   Please then enter the total cost for the week eg if you have ordered 3 meals enter £3.00, you 
will then be taken to the checkout (Please ensure you have selected which days you require a  meal before 
you make a payment).  The closing date for ordering will be on the Monday of the week before at 
midnight.  You will see a link on the home page for each week up until the week after half term, you can 
order now for the whole of next term. 
 
If your child is entitled to Free School Meals please order all meals as before through Wisepay. 
 
This initiative will be on a trial basis until the summer break, we would encourage you to order this healthy 
and good value meal.  If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Andrew Smith 
Executive Head teacher 
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